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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
Work on the auditorium continues to progress.  We are in the final stages.  
Retractable seats have been installed and sound and light are operational. We 
expect to take possession around April 3.  Minor details may still require work after 
April 3. 
 
We expect cafeteria service to end on June 1st as there will be work done in the 
kitchen area of the cafeteria. 
 
 
STAFF APPRECIATION 
Special thanks to the parents of the Home and School for all their efforts in 
recognizing the amazing work our staff does for our community.  Staff was spoiled 
with treats, gifts, and a delicious lunch during Staff Appreciation Week which was 
held between February 20-24. 
 
 
SECONDARY 5 SKI TRIP 
We were thrilled to once again offer Secondary 5 a grade level ski trip to Mont St-
Ann and Le Massif.  Special thanks to all the staff who took time away from their 
families to offer students a memorable experience.  
 
 
PARENT-TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
RWA hosted its second parent-teacher interviews of the year on March 16.  This 
edition was held virtually.  Parents were able to schedule short meetings with 
teachers, administration, guidance counsellors, and our peer tutoring 
coordinator. 
 
END OF YEAR EXAMS 
We are in the process of finalizing this year’s May/June Exam Schedule.  In May 
there will Ministry Exams administered while other grade levels continue with 
regular classes.  RWA will continue to offer a prep exam in Secondary 4 Math CST 
and SN.  This year we will also include a prep exam for Secondary 4 Science & 



Technology theory.  The S&T prep exam will be written on computer as the MEQ 
looks at the possibility of implementing digital exams in the future.  RWA teachers 
will be offering their feedback to the MEQ and the EMSB. 
 
The last day of regular classes will be confirmed soon.  Exams will end on June 22, 
at the latest.  
 
 
GRADUATION/ PROM 2023 
At present, our organization committees are planning for a Graduation and Prom, 
like those done in previous years.  The graduation ceremony will be held on June 
1 and the Prom will be held on June 22. 


